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AN ADVISORY OPINION

RE: ANTHONY TRUGLIA. ET AL

On May 10, 1974, the Board of Representatives acted on

the budget of the city of Stamford. One of these actions included

the operating budget of the Board of Education. Four members of

the Board of Representatives, who were also on the professional

staff of the Board of Education, voted on this budget.

Subsequently, it was charged, that in so voting, the four

representatives in question, were in a conflict of interest situation.

The matter was eventually referred to the Board of Ethics.

The specification of charges cited two violations of the Code

of Ethics. The first concerned a direct financial interest and the

second charged a direct conflict of interest.

The Board of Ethics has found that neither of the charges of

direct interest or direct conflict has been substantiated, and, there

fore, the charges against the four respondents are dismissed.

However, the Code of Ethics also mentions indirect conflict

of interest. Although not a part of the specification of charges, the

Board of Ethics felt it proper and desirable to investigate this aspect

of the question.






































